
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:07:39 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:15 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Barry  Beacock

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We only spend 6 months at our cottage, Hydro One acct. no. . Our electricity bills are already too
expensive since we are retired. Eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class will double our electricity charges and we will
probably have to sell our cottage. Please consider this. Thank you.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



